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August 30, 2023 

 

To: Mayor Donna Dodgen and City Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Guadalupe County Representative Board Appointment 

 

With the City of Seguin hiring Shelly Jackson as the new Assistant Director of Planning, the 

Guadalupe County Commissioners Court has suggested the following: 

 

Main Street Advisory Board 

 

Carmen Davila has submitted an application to serve on the Main Street Advisory Board.  Ms. 

Davila will be a Guadalupe County Representative appointed for an unexpired term through 

December 31, 2024. 

 

The item will be on the September 5, 2023 agenda for your consideration and approval.  

Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


